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Dear Families 
 
As I am sure you are aware on 25 May 2018, the current data protection law will change to become 
the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). This means it will change how we can use your 
personal data and keep it safe, and will also strengthen your rights over your own data.  
 
We have put together a Statement of Intent which you can find on our website. As part of our work 
to comply with GDPR we will be re-seeking consent from you for a range of items, including, for 
example, the use of your child's photograph, medical consent.  
 
Once you receive the consent forms , please read them carefully, complete, and return by the 
required date.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions about how the GDPR affects you, 
or how we are preparing for this, please contact the school and we will be happy to answer any of 
your questions.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 
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